
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Year 11 and 12 parents and students, 

 

We would like to announce that May/June 2025 session is now open. Students are now 

able to register through the following link: 

https://lms.nrcschools.com/ 
 

Registration will start from Monday, 9th of September till Thursday, 12th of 

September, 2024.  

 
For registration follow the following steps: 

 
1- Visit the school website: https://lms.nrcschools.com/ 

2- Write the student’s username and password. 

3- Choose Registration from the left menu. 

4- Choose June 2025 as the semester. 

5- Cl ick  on “Register course”. 

 
Best wishes,, 

 
IGCSE Principal College Director 

 

Amal Adel Hala Toma 
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